
REPORT ON 1ST YEAR ORIENTATION 

Little Flower Degree College, Uppal, has organized the orientation program for first years, 

centered on the theme "Impact of Parents Involvement in Their Ward’s Well-rounded 

Performance" on July 31, 2023. A soulful prayer song by the choir group set the tone for a 

meaningful day and continued with an engaging dance performance. Throughout the event, the 

pivotal role of parents and mentors in shaping students' overall growth was emphasized. 

Informative presentations were shown on various aspects of college, which include NSS, NCC, 

cultural, literary, sports, and languages, to motivate the students. Esteemed speakers, Vice-

Principal Ms. Jayanthi Reddy and Father Vijay Joseph, delivered insightful messages that 

resonated deeply with the attendees, leaving a lasting impact. The program concluded with 

heartfelt expressions of gratitude from parents, fostering a sense of unity and enthusiasm among 

the students as they stepped into their academic journey. 

 

 
Ms. Jayanthi Reddy, Vice Principal and Parents 
lighting the lamp, invoking Almighty’s 
presence. 
 

 
Ms. Jayanthi Reddy, Vice Principal instructing 
about rules and regulations of the college.   

 
Guest Speaker, Father Vijay emphasizing on 
the role, the parents should take up. 

 
Ms. Dhana Lakshmi, Assistant Commissioner, 
Indirect Tax, a parent of one of the students, 
delivering Vote of Thanks. 
 



 


